
 

 

 

 

Monday, April 19, 2021 

Dear Provost Michael Wanous and Dean Doug Ohmer: 

The Department of Health & Physical Education faculty proposes to change the 
department name to Department of Sports Sciences. The name change better reflects 
the programs represented in our department (i.e., Sport Marketing & Administration, 
Human Performance, and Physical Education). 
  
Thank you, 

Chelsee Shortt, Ph.D. 

Chair, Department of Health & Physical Education  


		2021-04-19T06:49:59-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Sign




